
THE CONNECTION Weekly Newsletter October 1, 2021 

Dear Families, 

It was great to have the kids back in person this week, however there 

seemed to be a lot of forgotten water bottles, chrome books, lunches 

and masks. Please double check your child’s backpack to make sure 

they have everything they need each day. It would also be really 

helpful if lunchboxes, water bottles, sweatshirts, etc. were labeled 

with your child’s name. Labeled items are much easier to identify and 

return to the proper owner than unlabeled items.  

I am happy to report that I finalized hiring a new Physical Education/

Health teacher. Mr. Nolan Fischer is a recent graduate of UW-

Milwaukee and will begin teaching on Monday, October 4th. We will 

send out a proper introduction next week.   

I am also happy to report that there were no new cases of COVID 

this week. Students are still working on social distancing without re-

minders but there has been some improvement. Many thanks to 

those of you who are following the current CDC guidelines for 

schools, which strongly recommends that students wear masks while 

indoors.  

Reminder: students will not have school on Thursday, October 7 & 8 

due to teacher in-service and convention. We are very excited about 

this year’s convention as we will be presented with our Exemplary 

Award for Mission and Catholic Identity. 

Have a great weekend! 

Faithfully, 

Linda Joyner 
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18 Scrip Day 
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Connect with us on Facebook and Instagram! 

Grade 3 news 

Third grade students concluded their science unit on bees with a STEM activity. During the 

activity students worked in small groups to  . . . . .  

 

October 3 - 9 

“Learn the Sounds of Fire Safety!”  This year’s theme works to 

educate everyone about the different sounds that smoke and  

carbon monoxide alarms make.  Knowing what to do when an alarm sounds will keep you and 

your family safe.  When an alarm makes noises—you must take action!   

• Create a Home Safety Plan 

• Safety Tips 

 

 

Picture Retake Day – Tuesday, October 5th  

If your child has not had their school picture taken or if you are not satisfied with 

their school picture, you can have the picture retaken on Tuesday, October 5th.   

Students may be out of uniform for their pictures.  Out-of-uniform guidelines apply.  

If your student has gym class on Tuesday, they may want to bring a change of 

clothes.   

 

October 11 - October 15.   

Here’s what you need to know about the 

upcoming fair. 

   

 St. Mary Basketball Registration 

Registration is open for Basketball 5th-8th grades.  Register by October 15th.     

No late sign-ups will be accepted.  Please register here: https://

www.stmaryparish.net/registration 

If you registered for basketball and your child participated in volleyball, nothing else is needed.  

Otherwise, all paperwork and signed physicals will need to be mailed to Erin Holloway by     
October 31st.  Any questions please email me ekholloway04@gmail.com. 

 

Learn to play a musical instrument!  Enroll your student today 
in All Saints Music Lessons.  Available for students in grades 
1 - 8.  Learn more.  

 

Calendar Raffle Winners 

Congratulations to these $30 raffle winners drawn on September 29th:  

Sharon Memory, Bobby Kohlmetz, Bill & Sally Nordstrom, the 
Frankowski Family and Josephine Hoell.   

Learn More 
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